Dear Islander Families,

Please save the date for Mercer Island High School’s Virtual Curriculum Night. The event is
scheduled for Wednesday, September 30th. This year our Virtual Curriculum Night will be
held asynchronously so that you and your student can go to the MIHS website and click on
Curriculum Night link when we go live at 5:00pm or anytime thereafter, even at a later date
in case you are not able to participate that evening.

Our link will consist of a menu of videos for your viewing, including a Welcome from the
Administrative Team, an overview of the services provided by the School and R & R
Counseling Teams and introductions from each of your high schooler’s academic teachers.
Teacher videos will include information such as:

e an overview of the year

e curriculum content

e instructional strategies

e communication systems

e materials needed

e grading

e Skyward and Schoology information

e review of the WAG (Week at a Glance)

On the link’s menu, each teacher will also have a follow-up opportunity listed in case you have
any follow-up questions.

Along with staff introductions, we want students to get connected by joining a club! Our
Curriculum Night link will consist of a menu of active student clubs. Each club will post

welcome videos along with a description of the club, the staff advisor to contact if you or your
student have questions and the Zoom link for the meeting. Check out the list of clubs and get

connected!

We look forward to your participation in our Virtual Curriculum Night.

The MIHS Administrative Team

Walter Kelly, Principal Nick Wold, Associate Principal Lisa Deen, Associate



Principal Jeff Jones, Associate Principal



